
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
  CIRCULAR  

 

Circular No.VBS/CIR/2016                                                 Dated : 26.09.2016 
 

Dear Grand Parent(s) 
 

Greetings! 
 “Nobody can do for little children what grandparents do. Grandparents sort of sprinkle stardust over the lives of little children.” 
 

 Gratitude is the fairest blossom that springs from the soul. Vidya Bharati School is celebrating ‘Grandparents Day’   to formally express 
gratitude and appreciation to one of the most essential members of the family who gives unconditional love, kindness, patience, 
values, comfort, lessons in life and valuable time. To reflect on the amazing grandparents we have in our lives Vidya Bharati School feels 
privileged to invite the grandparents of all the students of Grade Nursery - XII  to  ‘Free Medical Health Check up Camp’ being 
organized in association with the ‘Atlanta Hospital’ in  school premises on 1st Oct, 2016. The team of doctors includes: Gynaecologist, 
Dietician, Dentist, E.N.T. specialist, Physiotherapist, Eye specialist, General Physician & Orthopaedic surgeon. Further in camp certain 
tests will be conducted free of cost like random blood sugar, B.P., height, weight, B.M.D. & E.C.G.(On physicians recommendation). In 
addition to this to facilitate the senior citizens tests like P.F.T., Lipid profile, thyroid will be conducted at discounted rates. 
 

Kindly confirm your presence in the Camp by submitting the filled confirmation slip to the class teacher by 28/09/2016. 
 

I am sanguine that a little effort from our side will strengthen the bond that we share. 
 

With Warm Regards 
 
MEENAKSHI ZARABI 
PRINCIPAL 
 

CONFIRMATION SLIP 
 
This is to confirm that one/ both grandparent(s) of ____________________ of Grade _____ will attend the Camp on 01.10.2016. 
 
Name : Mr./Mrs. _______________________ 
Mobile/Tel. No. : ______________________________               
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VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
  CIRCULAR  

 

Circular No.VBS/CIR/2016                                                  Dated : 26.09.2016 
 

 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings! 
Congratulations! Your ward has been selected as a volunteer for Grand Parents day celebrations on 01.10.2016. Vidya Bharati School is 
celebrating ‘Grandparents Day’ to formally express gratitude and appreciation to one of the most essential members of the family who 
gives unconditional love, kindness, patience, values, comfort, lessons in life and valuable time. Helping the grandparents during their 
medical check up will not only be a great opportunity for your ward to show thankfulness towards them but also get a chance seek 
their countless blessings. 
I am sanguine that your gracious support will motivate and enthuse our students to fulfil their duties with commendable zeal & zest as 
gratitude is the fairest blossom that springs from the soul. 
Soliciting your ongoing support in fostering community connects for social development in our students. 
 
Regards 
 
MEENAKSHI ZARABI 
PRINCIPAL 
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